From: Mike Ivey

To: Scanlon, Amy; stuartlevitan@sbcalobal.net
Subject: Breese Stevens
Date: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:05:10 AM

I just saw the drawing of the proposed concession stand and Breese Stevens Field and want to
register in opposition to the plan as shown.

This would dramatically compromise the character of this landmark facility, which for
decades was the finest sporting venue in the area. Putting a new building in front of the
historic grandstand where fans once watched Babe Ruth and other touring All Stars is a stick
in the eye to those who remember the glory days of Breese Stevens

Surely we find a more appropriate location for new concession stands and restrooms for the
"Wrigley Field" of Madison

Can't make the meeting today but please feel free to enter my comments into the public record

Thanks

Mike Ivei
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